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Do not discontinue the return of surplus revenue to the citizens of Oregon. Doing this 

undermines the voice of the people and will only perpetuate the disenfranchisement 

felt with the government. Voting to discontinue the refund process punishes hard 

working citizens who do their duty and pay these absurdly high taxes.  These past 

few years have been difficult for individuals and businesses, it is time to give us a 

break and show you care about what your constituents want.  


